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Online Post-Program 
Exchange
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Tokyo Metropolitan Adachi Higashi High School

Online exchange with Jordanian friends

Date: Friday, October 11, 2024

4:00 pm - 4:30 pm

Venue: Adachi Higashi High School

16 students, two teachers, and the

principal and vice principal of Adachi Higashi

Six students and 

one Senior Program Manager,

the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan

1.  Greetings

2. Adachi Higashi student comments

-  Questions to Jordanian friends

-  The Jordanian students responded one question at a time

3. Jordanian student comments

-  Impressions of attending the 2024 Tokyo Experience School

-  Questions to Japanese friends

4.  Closing remarks

◆Each student from Adachi Higashi High showed his/her name written large on a 
board and asked a question in English. After receiving an answer, the student said, 
“Thank you! See you again!” and changed seats with another student. In this way 
the students held a smooth question and answer session, allowing many students 
to participate. 

◆ In response to the question, “What do you know about Jordan?,” the Adachi 
Higashi students shared their memories of making Jordanian cuisine together at 
school and mentioned the names of the dishes. 

◆During the closing remarks, the principal of Adachi Higashi sent a warm farewell 
to the Jordanian students by saying, “Please remember that you are all Adachi 
Higashi students!”  The students of both sides gathered close to the display 
monitors and made heart shapes with their hands and waved good-bye to each 
other.

Talking with Jordanian 
friends

Making a heart 
shape with their 
hands while saying 
good-byes 
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